
Dear Patients, 

After 35 years of being in the dental practice, I have decided it is time to retire.  I cannot 
imagine having more fun at work, or a better career than I have had. But now that I am 
in my 60s, I have given a lot of thought to slowing down my schedule and spending 
more time with my grandchildren and family.

Be assured that we actively searched for someone who wanted to continue the family 
oriented, patient-centered practice that we have carefully nurtured for more than 35 
years.  Dr. Daniel Blanco is a dedicated and compassionate clinician and is committed 
to providing the same level of care that you have come to expect from our office.

Dr. Daniel Blanco completed his undergraduate studies at UC Irvine and has many 
friends in the Tustin/Irvine area.  He received his Doctor of Dental Medicine (DMD) 
degree from Roseman University in Utah.  Since beginning his career in dentistry over 6 
years ago, Dr. Blanco has practiced in San Diego, Chino, and Diamond Bar.  He has 
shown a keen interest in extending his skills by completing multiple continuing 
education courses in restorative dentistry, Invisalign, veneers, and dental implants.  
Like me, he takes a long term view and treats each patient like family. 

He and his wife, Crystal, are looking forward to being a 
part of Tustin and the surrounding community.  I have 
great confidence in Dr. Blanco to continue providing the 
excellent dentistry you deserve.  He is looking forward 
to getting to know all of you and I know you will give 
him a warm welcome!

Beginning September 9, 2024, Dr. Daniel Blanco will be 
available for your scheduled appointments and 
emergency care.  Please contact the same office 
number at (714) 544-1877.

I would like to thank all of our patients for your trust and 
friendship over the years. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Mark Avetoom


